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Highway 7 full closure in St. Louis Park July 30-August 2 
Closure and lane restrictions needed to complete new interchange at Highway 7/Wooddale Avenue 
 
ROSEVILLE, Minn. – Motorists will experience a full closure and detour on Highway 7 in St. Louis 
Park as crews shift traffic to new lanes on the south side of the roadway July 30-August 2. 
 
The roadway will close beginning at 10 p.m. Friday, July 30 and reopen by 5 a.m. Monday, August 2. 
Detours will be posted for motorists to use Highway 169, I-394 and Highway 100 to travel around the 
closure. 
 
When the roadway reopens on Monday, traffic will be reduced to one lane in each direction between 
Louisiana Avenue and Highway 100. The lane restrictions are needed for crews to work on the north 
side of Wooddale Avenue in order to complete the new interchange, scheduled to open to traffic in 
late November.  
 
For more information about the project, please visit 
http://www.dot.state.mn.us/metro/projects/hwy7slp/. 
 
For real-time traveler information anywhere in Minnesota, visit 511mn.org or dial 5-1-1. 
 
 

# # # # 
 
 


